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29 June 2022 

 

           Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Year 8 English and Maths Progress Tests 

We would like to inform you know that your child will be taking English and Maths Progress tests on Monday 

4 July 2022.  

These tests are standardised nationally, allowing us to see how BBEC students are doing compared to other 

students across the country. This information is important, given that students were unable to sit their SATs 

in Year 6. 

The tests each last one and a half hours; Maths will take place in the morning at 8.40 am and English in the 

afternoon at 1.15 pm. Students will require a calculator for part of the Maths test on the day. 

Necessary arrangements will be made to catch up with any missed tests. There is no specific revision re-

quired for the tests. However, it is important that students take the tests seriously and complete them to the 

best of their ability, so that the school and students get an accurate picture of their progress. 

If you require more information, please contact the school via email at: admin@bbec.bdat-academies.org 

Thank you in advance for your support.  

Yours sincerely 

 T Mutasa 

Mr T Mutasa 

Associate Assistant Headteacher 

Buttershaw Business and Enterprise College 
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